
West Hayden Island deserves to be a protected! Please do not allow the Port to ruin this cherished part 
of our area.  
By allowing them to destroy this unique habitat you will ruin not only the ecosystem but also destroy 
any hope of keeping this area around for future generations.  
Respectfully, 
Jeff Duvall 
623 north hayden bay drive  
Portland Oregon  
97217 
Jeff Duvall <solo_sailor@comcast.net> 


